
REGISTERED FISH HARVESTERS
Photo Contest - Safety Selfie

 
We are now accepting photos for our first PHOTO CONTEST. 

Please submit your on-the-job selfie photos for a chance to win one of three prizes!
 

What are we looking for? Photos taken of fish harvesters in their day-to-day work lives
and practicing the proper safety procedures for the job they are doing. 

 
Do you train your crew in the proper use of the equipment onboard?

Are you wearing ear protection when you go to the engine space?
Do you have a personal locator beacon with you when out fishing?

Do you always wear your PFD when working around the water?
 

SHARE YOUR PHOTOS with us as we want to showcase what you do for a living and the
safety practices you do on a daily basis to make for a safer fishing industry.

 
Three winners will be chosen:

First Prize: Personal Locator Beacon(PLB) & an Inflatable Lifejacket
Second Prize:Personal Locator Beacon(PLB) 

Third Prize:  Inflatable Lifejacket

Requirements to enter:
- Photos must be high resolution (full-size image)

- You own the rights or have permission to use the photo
- By entering, you give permission for submitted photos to be used in future

promotional material including social media
No limit to entries – submit as many photos as you want!

All entries must be received by Sunday, September 14, 2025 
to be entered for the draw. 

 
Send photos to info@nlfhsa.com with the following information:

- Photo taken by
- Location of photo or vessel name

- Who is in the photo
Email: info@nlfhsa.com

Contest


